
Launching The Platypus Awareness 
and Conservation Strategy

The Australian Platypus Conservancy will be here to present an illustrated talk about the amazing 
platypus and how you can help monitor them in the Queanbeyan River. 

Date: 		 Tuesday 5th June, World Environment Day

Time: 		 6pm-7.30pm

Venue: 	 Queanbeyan Council Chambers

Admission is free and all are welcome!.  
 
Don’t miss this great opportunity to learn more about the habitat and biology of this unique  
animal from the experts themselves.  Light supper provided by Queanbeyan Landcare. 
 
For further information or a copy of the Platypus Strategy, please contact Council’s Sustainability 
and Better Living 6285 6246.

This project is supported by Queanbeyan City Council, from funding under the Australian  
Government’s Water for the Future initiative through the Strengthening Basin Communities  
program.

Did You Know - There are Platypus in the Queanbeyan River? 
Would you like to know more about them?


